[bookmark: _GoBack]Upcoming Webinar – Transition from a Parent’s Point of View
Please join us January 27th from 12:00 to 1:00 for “What families would like the Infant and Toddler Connection to know about transition”. This presentation will guide Local System Managers and Service Coordinators as they prepare families to transition from Early Intervention. 

Kathleen Gibson from PEATC, Parent Educational Advocacy Training Center, will present a webinar discussing:
1. What are the most common concerns PEATC receives related to transition from Part C to Part B?
2. What would families like Part C to know or what do they wish Part C had done related to transition?
3. What went well for families related to transition and how can Part C better support families in transition?

Please RSVP by emailing Sarah Moore at s.moore@dbhds.virginia.gov.
The link for the webinar will be sent to participants prior to January 27th. 

